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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Former Troopers Night Centennial Cocktail Party & 

NJSP 100th Anniversary Gala Update 
 

          June 23, 2021 

 

     In conjunction with the Division’s 100th Anniversary Gala at the Hard Rock Hotel and Casino 

Atlantic City on October 2, 2021, our Association of Former Jersey Troopers (FTA) will be hosting a 

Former Troopers Night Centennial Cocktail Party on Friday, October 1st within the same venue.  This 

longstanding cocktail party ushered in many previous NJSP Annual Banquets and was highly regarded 

by all who attended.  As in the past, our party is open to all active and retired Jersey Troopers and 

Civilian Personnel.  On-line registration for the party will commence on or about Wednesday, June 30, 

2021, via our FTA Web Site where a registration link will be posted.   

     Upon accessing the Registration Query, simply complete the registration form and make payment 

via the Paypal porthole, using a Paypal account or credit card.  Once your registration and payment are 

completed, you will be afforded a link to the Hard Rock Hotel and Casino should you wish to make a 

room reservation for a Friday night accommodation, solely.  If you incur any difficulties, please send 

us a detailed email at fta@ftanjsp.org and we will gladly assist you.   

     In closing, please be advised that while the FTA is working in coordination with the NJSP, we are 

not handling any aspect of ticket purchasing or hotel accommodations for the NJSP 100th Anniversary 

Gala on Saturday evening, October 2nd.  These accommodations, which will also include access to the 

room accommodation for Friday evening, must be made through the Troopers United Foundation Web 

Site at www.Troopersunited.org/gala/ which is expected to go live on or about June 25th. 

     Please be aware that access to these two events must be made via online registrations.  There will be 

no ticket purchases at the door!  These are very sought out historic events and are expected to sell out 

to their capacity quickly.  Admission to the Former Troopers Night Centennial Cocktail Party is $75.00 

per person, and room reservations at the Hard Rock Hotel and Casino are $149.00 plus taxes, for 

Friday night, October 1st. 

For your information… 

       Nick Soranno    
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